
T he City of Irvine in partnership with the 

Irvine Unified School District's School 

Readiness Program and 

the National League of Cities' Institute for 

Children and Youth, is pleased to present a 

free educational forum to raise awareness of 

the importance of early childhood 

development and to present existing programs 

and assistance in the City of Irvine.

Wednesday, October 22, 2003
7:00 to 8:30 pm

(Child care will be available)

IRVINE CIVIC CENTER

1 Civic Center Plaza

Council Chambers

For information and to register,
please call (949) 724-6635

We look forward to seeing you there!

Little Kids, Big Plans . . .

An educational forum for parents of

children infant through age five.

City of Irvine  �  Community Services Department


